
Unified Carrier Registration Filing 
  

The Unified Carrier Registration is required by anyone operating 
commercial motor vehicles in an interstate or international business. The 
annual UCR filing is mandatory and you can be fined for not having it on 
file.  

  

 Our representatives will be happy to assist you in getting your Unified 
Carrier Registration filed for any and all years needed. Please contact us 
today at 912-659-7350 or email us at info@briggamitetrucking.com. Fees 
vary according to fleet size. The below chart includes all UCR and filing 
fees. 

  

VEHICLES FEE
0-2 $135
3-5 $295
6-20 $525

21-100 $1795
101-1000 $7,795

1001+ $75,195


